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To whom it may concern 
 
I live in Randwick and use buses as my primary means of transportation. Prior to the recent 
cuts I was highly satisfied with the service and regarded it as one of the best things about 
living in the area. Since the cuts, my options are much restricted which is not just 
inconvenient but compromising my personal safety. I use the bus to go to and from exercise 
classes in Coogee (the light rail does not service this area, nor does rail) and now have to 
wait for a bus home in the dark alone for long periods. 
 
My elderly neighbour who has recently given up her car because of age, relies on the bus for 
essential services and has been underserved in this respect. 
 
I urge you to consider reinstating the routes that were cut. 
 
 


